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Payment Reminder 

Parents of students who have returned their expression of interest forms for the years 3/4 

Great Aussie Bush Camp, are advised that the final $50 instalment is due on Friday 3 August.  

Please see Donna or Daniel in the office for an account statement for an update. 

Week nine and ten of this term has been very busy with many 

exciting activities and opportunities for students. 

On Wednesday 27 June, students who had successfully completed 

the homework challenge were rewarded with a pizza party. 

The following day, students travelled to Tamworth to compete in 

our annual Small Schools Athletics Carnival, with some impressive 

results. Students are to be congratulated on their efforts. 

This week we had the pleasure of welcoming students from 

Woolbrook Public School and Moonbi Public School along with 

many parents, friends and community members to our NAIDOC 

week celebrations. 

Finally at our end of term assembly on Thursday 5 July, students’ 

successes were celebrated and recognised, and ribbons handed 

out from our athletics carnival. 

Reports were handed out at the Today. Parent teacher interviews 

are scheduled for week two next term - a booking sheet will be 

sent out on the first day back. 

The students have had an exciting term full of educational 

opportunities that we are fortunate enough in our small school to 

be able to provide. We look forward to welcoming students back 

in Term 3, which is already shaping up to be another busy one 

with a Drumbeat program, Education Week in week 3, the Book 

Week Parade and Fair, Great Aussie Bush Camp excursion for 

Stage 2, Jump Rope for Heart activities and a performance 

excursion later in the term. 

Keep up with upcoming events by attaching the newsletter 

calendar to your fridge or jump onto our website. 



Our Term 2 Awards Assembly was held in the library 

on Thursday 5 July.  

On this occasion, students efforts and achievements 

for the term were recognised, and awards and ribbons 

were presented to students for the athletics carnival. 

All students are to be congratulated on their 

successes this term. 

Thank you to parents who joined us to help us 

celebrate on this day and continue to support our 

students.  

NAIDOC Week celebrations are held across Australia each 

July to celebrate the history, culture and achievements of 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. NAIDOC is not 

only celebrated in Indigenous communities, but by Australians 

from all walks of life.  

This week, students had the great opportunity to participate in 

a range of activities and to support the local Aboriginal 

community.  

Bendemeer Public School held its NAIDOC Week celebrations 

on Wednesday 4 July where we were joined by students from 

Bendemeer Pre-School, Woolbrook Public School and Moonbi 

Public School, as well as parents, friends and community 

members.  

By all accounts the day was very successful and provided 

students with exciting and engaging cultural experiences. 

Thank you to the parents and members of the community who 

helped make this day possible. There were many who deserve 

recognition for their mammoth efforts to ensure that the day 

was a massive success. 

Your efforts and contributions do not go unnoticed and we are 

thankful to have such a supportive parent and community body 

willing to assist at the drop of a hat. Thank you! 

On Thursday 28 June, students 

travelled to Tamworth sports 

grounds to compete in the annual 

Tamworth Small Schools Athletics 

Carnival. 

It is a credit to all students who 

competed enthusiastically 

all day, with all competitors displaying 

outstanding athletic skill and 

determination, despite the wet 

weather in the afternoon. 

Thank you to the staff and parents 
who helped make the day a success.  

This term, students were given the challenge of completing 

their homework and returning it to school on 6 successive 

occasions to be treated to a reward at the end of the term. 

Congratulations to the following students who successfully 

completed this challenge:  

Ruby, Archie, Jayden, Fletcher, Matilda, Jed, Daniel, 

Connor, Cooper Bullock, Cooper Farrell, Abby & Jude. 

These students were treated to pizza and lemonade at 

lunchtime on Wednesday 27 June, followed by a disco and 

dance party. 

The fabulous pizzas were bought from the Bendemeer Hotel. 


